
Will’s  Kids  bringing
‘Macbeth’ to Valhalla
Now in its third year, Will’s Kids for the Arts is a free art
fair  for  children  on  the  South  Shore,  featuring  arts  and
crafts booths and a performance by Lake Tahoe Shakespeare
Festival’s D.G. Menchetti Young Shakespeare Program.

It will be Aug. 3 from 11am-4pm at Valhalla.

There  will  be  an  hourlong  performance  of  Lake  Tahoe
Shakespeare  Festival  production  of  “Macbeth”  that  is  an
interactive version appropriate for children of all ages.

Will’s Kids for the Arts brings together Lake Tahoe nonprofit
service organizations with local arts organizations to expose
local youth to the arts and allow them to discover the joy of
self-expression while promoting arts education on the South
Shore.

Reservations for the performance are requested.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/07/wills-kids-bringing-macbeth-to-valhalla/
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